
Wingham Primary School  

W/b 11th March 2024  

Book Week 

We have had such a wonderful week celebrating books and reading. The 

children have read to one another, explored our new library, received 

their Book Day book (thank you Mr Taylor) and took part in a workshop      

delivered by the author Anthony Browne. 

On World Book day itself, Anthony Browne spent the day at school     

talking to the children about his creative writing process and how he does his illustrations. He shared 

that he always hides special objects in his illustrations for the reader to find, so look out for those... He 

was truly inspiring and we can’t thank him enough for coming into our school to spend the day with us. 

The day ended with him cutting the ribbon for our new library, which the children love using.  

The costumes were brilliant yesterday! What an amazing week, 

thank you Mrs Fraser for all the planning and organising!  

 

 

 

 

Football  

Well done to our school football team who 

beat Ash Cartwright and Kelsey 3-0.   A brilliant 

team performance ensured another win for the 

school. A special mention to George who made 

some excellent saves and to Elliott for scoring all 

3 goals! 

Upcoming Events 

Wednesday 13
th
 March – Significant Female – this day is where your child can bring in a female who is significant 

in their life i.e., Mum, Aunt, Nan, Sister 

Tuesday 19
th
 March – Year 2 assembly – Parents welcome 10.15am 

25/26/27 March—Year 6 Bikeability 

Monday 25th March—FLOURISH at home due in school 

Tuesday 26th March—Year 1 assembly—parents welcome 

Thursday 28th March—PTFA Easter event during daytime—Non school uniform 

Thursday 28th March—Last day of term—3:20 finish 

 

 

A message from the Head of School to Parents...  


